Talking Points

Parent Questionnaire

This is your opportunity to express your thoughts and impact
on how our school is teaching the Physical and Mental Health
and Relationships Education objectives set out by the
Government in 2019. However, we cannot guarantee that we
will adopt all suggestions.

What are your initial thoughts on the scheme of work that the
member of staff have spoken about with you at the parent
meetings?

Do you have any concerns about any of the points discussed in the
parent meeting about what your child will be learning?

Is there anything you think could be improved about the learning
that your child will have delivered to them in this academic year?




Any other comments

Do you have any ideas about how to involve parents or aspects of
the community in some of this learning?

Are there any other learning points that you think would be
beneficial to your child that haven't been mentioned at the meeting?

What do you think could be the positive learning points that will
benefit your child the most from what has been spoken about at the
meeting?




Child’s year group Child’s name (optional)




